
Supry, Fred L. . 

To: archkoontz@aol.com 
Subject: Model 700 serial#: G6218322 

Dear Arch: 

We checked the rifle that you returned and were unable to duplicate the concern. We did notice that the top of the sear 
was caked with a dark substance. It did not appear to be graphite, but could have interfered with the sear holding the firing 
pin. We are going to clean the action, install a new trigger assembly, and test the rifle before returning it to you. This will be 
done under warranty. 

Fred Supry 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 
AFTE Technical Advisor 
Law Enforcement Training Instructor 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Office: 315-895-3606 
Fax: 315-895-3661 

fred.supry@remington.com 
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